
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Korin Gary, Communication Director   
Date:  02/19/2021   
Subject: Mid-Year Report 
 
In September, I edited and published the summer issue of The Advocate with its 
recurring features, “A Day In the Life” and “Fraudbusters.” I continued to use a collage 
of smiling faces of our members as the cover. My primary goal as editor is to foster unity 
among members and pride in our work. My secondary goal is to attract new members. 
My tertiary goal is to inform the broader public of our accomplishments and commitment 
to service. In these times of isolation, accomplishing all three is a challenge. I welcome 
any and all feedback from the Board about how The Advocate can achieve them. 
 
In February, I edited and published the winter issue. 
 
 
 
 


